
 

 

Monica Washington 
 
 
From:   Jessica Hughley [jhughley@rcs.org] 
Sent:   Monday, August 1, 2023 8:35 AM 
To:   ALL PRINCIPALS [principals@rcs.org] 
Subject:  Nimble Minds Curriculum  
Attachments:   
 

Principals, 

I am following up from our recent principals’ meeting regarding the new curriculum, Nimble 
Minds, and the district implementation. Please be advised that adoption of the curriculum is a 
non-negotiable and aligns with indicators 4-10 of Goal 3 of our district 5-year strategic plan. All 
teachers are expected to implement the curriculum. We will be conducting fidelity check 
walkthroughs over the next month and will debrief with you after the visits to understand how 
we can best support you in this rollout. Please note that you have district support to use 
progressive disciplinary measures involving written reprimands leading up to termination for 
insubordination for any teacher refusing to fully implement the new curriculum.  

Please contact my office if you have any questions.  

Thanks, 

Jessica Hughley, Ed.D. 
Executive Director of Instruction  
Rutland County Schools 
 


